
 

 

ERRP- Final Health Care Expense Reimbursement 

 

The Board is pleased to announce that in mid December, the Benefit Trust (BT) 

will issue final ERRP checks to those who were enrolled in either the BCBSM or 

Hartford (medical insurance only) programs and paid the plan premium for the 

October 2013 coverage period.  The payments will be graduated based on 

whether you are in the single, couple, or family plans.  Two additional factors that 

affected ERRP distribution amounts were: 

1. Whether or not you are HCTC eligible.  

2. The amount of your net annual premiums. 

In addition, if you were enrolled in one of the medical plans, and had a family 

member enrolled in a different medical plan, each enrollee will receive an ERRP 

amount commensurate with the enrollee’s plan.  In most, but not all cases, there 

will be two ERRP checks issued.  The payment(s) will help defray your 2013 health 

care expenses: deductibles, coinsurance, and co-payments. The ERRP payment is 

non-taxable and you will not receive a 1099.  Please ensure that you cash your 

check promptly to avoid additional administrative expenses. ERRP distribution 

amounts can be accessed at the following link:   

This distribution will exhaust our ERRP funds. 

This will be the final ERRP payment. 

If you would like additional information, please refer to the DSRA-BT website or 

contact a DSRA-BT board member. Thank You. 

DSRA-BT Trustees 


